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Seminar on “Opportunities of Electrical Engineers in Government 

Sector” 

 

Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering & ISTE Student Chapter organized 

a seminar on “Opportunities of Electrical Engineers in Government 

Sector” on 29.09.2018. The session started with silent prayer. Mr.J.Arokiaraj AP/EEE 

gave a formal welcome address and introduced the resource person. 29 students (third 

and second year) were present. They are very interesting about the seminar particularly 

on topic. 
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Er.K.Sukumar, discussed on the opportunities available for engineers in the government 

sector and instituted the students to get themselves prepared for achieving the 

opportunity. In addition, he pointed out the importance of GATE exam, preparation, 

parameters to focus while attending the same. He motivated the students in securing a 

job in the government sector through GATE examination. 


